
 
 

CHANGES TO COVID PROCEDURES 
 
Friday 25 February 2022 

 
Tena koutou katoa, Talofa lava, Fakalofa lahi atu, Malo e lelei, Kia Orana, 

Namaste, Bulavinaka, Mauri, Zâoshang hâo, 早上好 
 
Dear Parents, 
With the changes announced by the Government yesterday, we are 
now in Phase 3. 

 
Phase 3 means - "Close Contacts" are only those in a household that has 
a POSITIVE CASE. All households with a positive case must isolate for 10 
days and test at Day 8. (Count your 10 days from the day of your test). 

 
This means that all students from OT8, OTl0, TR2, TRS, TR7, TH4, SM2 an d 
SMS can now return to school. 

• If your child is COVID19 symptom free send them back to school. 
• If your child is sick keep them at home. 
• Please let our school know if your child is "positive" or is 

isolating because a family member is positive. We will set up 
home learning for your child. 

 
Schools are the safest place for your children. We have many 
safety processes in place. 
Free lunches and free fruit available daily. 

OUR SCHOOL IS OPEN FOR LEARNING 
We look forward to seeing you all back at school. Stay safe! Take 
great care. Wear masks and get vaccinated. 

 
Noho ora mai, 
 
Shirley Maihi QSM 
Tumuaki, Principal  
 


